
Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher and Members, 
 
As a law abiding resident of Oregon, I see many things wrong with SB 978 as amended.  None of the 
items in the bill will stop a ‘bad guy with a gun”.  In fact by passage of this bill, I and my family will no 
longer feel safe living in Oregon and will be exploring other states to move to.  The disregard for the US 
Constitution and the Oregon Constitution shown by the people who cobbled one after another 
ridiculous infringements to the Second Amendment in this bill is astounding to me. 
 
Unfortunately, based on previous failure of enough elected officials truly working for the people who 
elected them and upholding their sworn oath to the Constitutions, I see this email as a probable waste 
of my time. 
 
Please prove me wrong by not advancing this or any other bill infringing on the Second Amendment out 
of any committee one might show up in. 
 
Regards, 
Ralph Hughes 
La Pine, OR  
 

 


